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Gautho, Julia

From: heatherohara36@yahoo.com
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 11:50 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Replacing Mayor Brooks seat on city council

With Mayor Brooks moving on to her next opportunity it leaves a vacancy on our city council. Having 
had an election recently it gives us a perfect candidate to fill in the remaining two years. The runner 
up. 
Ms Morgan has plenty of current experience and knowledge of our city. She stood strong as our 
Mayor during a very difficult time for Capitola. Margaux has served our council with grace and class. 
I ask that our City Council and Staff waste no time or money on a special election or an application 
system. 
Appointing Ms Morgan is the right and smart option in front of you. 
 
Thank you 
Heather OHara 
20-year resident  


